
	

	
Dear	Parent	of	Rising	3rd	Grader:	
	
While	we	want	our	students	to	have	an	incredible	summer,	we	also	know	that	research	reinforces	what	
educators	have	long	observed:	that	mastery	of	skills	diminishes	over	the	course	of	the	summer	months	if	
those	skills	are	not	practiced.		In	an	effort	to	enhance	the	retention	of	students’	math	skills	through	the	
summer	and	into	the	next	school	year,	we	ask	your	child	to	continue	to	practice	math	throughout	the	
summer.	Let’s	keep	our	kids	sharp!	
	
Participation	in	summer	math	is	REQUIRED	for	all	students	in	rising	grades	3-8,	including	those	
new	to	the	school	for	next	year.		Carefully	read	the	instructions	below.		Please	note	that	all	summer	
math	work	must	be	completed	by	Tuesday,	August	6th,		and	it	will	count	as	the	student’s	first	minor	
grade	for	the	first	quarter.	
	
	
Summer	Math	Lessons	Required	for	Rising	3rd	Graders:	
	

Zearn	Mission	6:	Lessons	1-20	(Topics	A-D)	
	
	
Please	remember	that	students	will	need	access	to	a	tablet	or	computer	(phones	are	not	recommended)	
to	complete	online	math	lessons	in	Zearn.		See	below	for	important	log	in	information.		Please	reach	out	
to	techsupport@olomschool.org	if	you	have	questions	about	these	assignments	over	the	summer.	
	
To	login	to	Zearn	on	a	tablet:	
	

1. Download	the	Clever	app	from	your	device.		
2. Open	the	app	and	scan	your	unique	QR	code	located	at	the	bottom	of	this	page.	*Note	that	you	can	

ONLY	scan	the	code	through	the	Clever	app.	It	will	not	work	with	a	regular	QR	code	reader.	

To	login	to	Zearn	on	a	computer:	

1. Visit	www.clever.com	and	select	"log	in	as	a	student."		
2. Using	the	camera	on	your	computer,	scan	your	unique	QR	code	located	at	the	bottom	of	this	page.		
3. You	can	also	search	for	our	school.	It	is	listed	as	"Our_Lady_of_Mercy,	Our	Lady	of	Mercy"	Then	

enter	your	Google	ID	and	password	also	located	below.	
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